
 
 

CITIZEN’S POLICE OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE (CPOC) 
Tuesday, November 14, 2017 

7:30 p.m. 
Room 102, Village Hall 

 
Minutes 

 
Present: CPOC: Chair Kevin Ochalla, James Downing, Josh Luttig, Bob Pickrell 
 Absent: Tanya Ford, John Nowicki 
 Police Department: Police Chief Ambrose, Deputy Chief Limon, Deputy Chief Reynolds 

Village Staff: Director of Human Resources, Assistant Village Manager Julia Scott-
Valdez, HR Generalist Sue Kornatowski  

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m. 
 
Roll Call was taken. 
 
There was a motion to approve the October 17, 2017 minutes. The motion to approve minutes was 
proposed by Committee Member Luttig, seconded by Committee Member Pickrell. Ayes: All, Nays: 
None.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
Chief Ambrose gave an update on personnel.  The Commanders and sergeants should be named 
next week.  They are looking to fill six more candidates in the academy.  Deputy Chief Limon gave a 
brief update on taser training. There are four training officers and the first group will have eight to 
nine officers.  The training will take three days.  Deputy Chief Reynolds indicated that 40-50% of the 
group has been trained. 
 
Director Scott-Valdez informed the committee that we are now in the second tier of the police hiring 
list.  Chair Ochalla asked if there was a residency requirement and Director Scott-Valdez indicated 
that there is not. 
 
There was a motion by Committee Member Pickrell seconded by Committee Member Downing to go 
into Executive Session. Ayes: All, Nays: None.  The meeting adjourned to Executive Session at 7:41 
p.m. 
 
There was a motion to adjourn by Committee Member Pickrell, seconded by Committee Member 
Luttig to adjourn. 
 
The CPOC meeting was adjourned at 8:36 p.m. 
 
  
 


